
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 Ref: HW/sf 
 
 9th February 2018 
 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Extra Practical Drama Exam Sessions 
 
During half term on Tuesday 13th February from 10.00am until 4.00pm, the Drama department 
is running an open rehearsal session for students to attend with their groups for one to one 
advice and feedback. This is in preparation for their externally marked practical exam which is 
on Friday 2nd March. Students are required to arrange with their group or partners a time when 
they can attend in order to rehearse and to receive guidance. As the students are relying on 
their group members or partner to successfully perform in their exam, it is expected that 
students will attend at some point during the day unless exceptional circumstances mean they 
cannot.  
In addition to this the Drama studio is open for GCSE rehearsals on Mondays, Wednesdays 
and Thursdays after school and students will be able to receive some support at these sessions 
also. Again, students are required to arrange when they can rehearse with their groups or 
partners.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please don’t hesitate to contact me  

 
 
 Yours sincerely 

 

Heather Ward 
Lead Teacher of Drama 
h.ward@campion.northants.sch.uk 
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